
Seeking Experienced  

Birders! 
Can you identify more than 50 local birds by sight and sound?  

 

Tracy Aviary and the Division of Wildlife Resources are currently seek-

ing  new volunteers to participate in one of the nation’s longest running citi-

zen science project:  

 

The     .  

North     .   

American     .    

Breeding     .  

Bird     .  

Survey     .  
 

With a minimal time commitment of one day per year you can contribute to a critical dataset to 

help estimate the status and population trends of breeding birds throughout the U.S., Canada, 

and Mexico. Surveys begin in mid-May and continue through July. 

 

For more information, email: conservationi@tracyaviary.org  

 or visit: www.pcrw.usgs.gov/bbs 
 

To get involved: Contact Russell Norvell, Utah Division of Wildlife Resources. russellnorvell@utah.gov  


